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       Monday 18th May 2020 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you will know from the recent news coverage, the government plan for schools to re-open to YR, Y1 and Y6 from 

the 1st of June. I have contacted all of the parents involved in this and gauged their intentions for returning their 

children to school. I will continue to communicate with these parents with proposed timetables and adaptations 

which we have made to the school day in order to ensure the best possible safety measures are in place for our 

children and staff, and will be following the safety guidance from PHE and the DFE at all times.  

In the meantime, if your child is not in one of these year groups, the home learning will continue to be provided as 

we are currently working.  

I will ensure that as soon as we have proposed dates for further increases in capacity for other year groups that I 

let you know our continuing plans – as you can imagine this is a fast-changing situation where plans are formed and 

changed within hours of one another. Therefore, I do not want to give you false information or planning which 

might, in time, change. Thank you for your understanding and patients with this.  

 

Home Learning  

We have been so impressed with the Home Learning taking place – your children (and you) should be very proud of 

themselves! It is super to read the stories, letters and descriptive passages which have been posted on our 

website. To see photos of the children working through problems and creating art pieces, is a delight. Well done 

everyone, your learning is a pleasure to observe.  

 

 

Home Reading  

We have had a few requests for home reading books – unfortunately our reading books have all been given out and 

those few left in school are needed for the Key Worker children, however you can access books on line through  
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/school-closure-resources/?region=uk and also  through Cornwall library service  
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/libraries/your-library-online/ebooks-eaudiobooks-and-
emagazines/borrowbox-ebooks-and-eaudiobooks/. I know that a digital book is no replacement for a ‘real’ book – but in 
these tricky times, it is the better than no reading book.  
 
As ever, if you need any help or guidance with home learning, please do get in contact with your child’s class teacher.  
 
Take care and stay safe,  
 
Vicky Sanderson  
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